From: Sean Holden <sean.holden@Igant.asn.au>

Sent: Thursday, 8 December 2022 12:27 PM

To: Mayor Athina Pascoe-Bell; Secretariat NTEC; Chloe Hayes
Cc: Luccio Cercarelli; lain Loganathan; Robert Sarib

Subject: RE: LG Representation Committee

Good afternoon Athina

Thank you and the Committee will be happy to meet with you next Tuesday 13 December from 6:30pm at the City of
Palmerston.

The Committee understands the position of the council and look forward to the workshop.

Kind Regards,

r--i'h Sean G Holden | Chief Executive Officer
Local Government Association of the Northern Territory
LG A NT t: (08) 8944 9680
—r — e: sean.holden@Igant.asn.au | w: www.lgant.asn.au
st Ty 21 Parap Road, Parap NT 0820 | PO Box 2017, Parap NT 0804
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“LGANT acknowledges and respects all Larrakia people both past and present. We are committed
to working together with the Larrakia and all other Aboriginal people to care for this land and seas
for our shared future across the NT”.
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